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Dear Parents, 
 
On Monday 4th March, Year 1 will be visiting Manor Farm.  The cost to parents will be £19.00 
per child (the actual cost to the school will be £20 per child).  Please complete the online 
(SCOPay) form to give your consent, make a lunch choice and make your payment by 
Wednesday 28th February. Please note that the trip may need to be cancelled if we do not 
receive adequate payments. 
 
There will be some special Victorian activities including; 

• A visit to the farmyard to milk cows and look after small animals. 

• Victorian wash day and food preservation. 

• A visit to a Victorian school room 
 
 
All children need to wear their school uniform, plus waterproof shoes or wellies and a 
waterproof coat, as we will be outside for most of the day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Cool and Miss Connis 
Yr 1 Teachers 
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